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INSIDE THIS ISSUE 

75th anniversary of the end of the Second World War      

The new Prime Minister of Japan          

Top level meetings continue between Japan and Australia     

NSW-Japan: exclusive webinars for Japanese business community   

The Australian Olympic Connect 2020 | 友達 Tomodachi project 

Consul-General Kiya’s online newsletters — a round-up     

A spring flowering of ikebana and kimono in Sydney   

InstaLive — about the series         

Japan Foundation, Sydney — showcasing city-pop art and J-film

Japan Exchange and Teaching (JET) Programme — applications open

  

Washoku — a designated UNESCO intangible cultural heritage 

Find us on Facebook Tokyo as night falls 
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